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LI O¥D'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegraphic ( Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

21st May, 1964,

SEL/CB

Dear Girs,
SeS. "BAYON"

#ith reference to your letter of the
27th April, with enclosure, snd my communication
dated the lst May addressed to the Singapore
ourveyors, a copy of which was forwarded to you,
I am now in & position to confirm, as a result of

- the information received from the Singapore Surveyors,

that the Committee are agreeasble to the Special
Survey being postponed until some time before the
end of July, 1964, as proposed.

It is concluded that the Msin Boiler
Survey, due at the end of May, will be held
concurrently with the Specisl Survey.

Yours feithfully,

C.C. OOE,
cec FiBD

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
HONG _KONG.
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